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Parent IT Support: We Are Here To Help! 

Dear Parents/Carers  

IT Drop-in Sessions…COMING SOON to your child’s school 

Do you sometimes worry your child is more IT literate than you?  

As I’m sure you will have noticed, we have been on a mission to go digital at the Viking Academy Trust. 

This has meant we are minimising our use of paper with communication shared via our website, MCAS 

app, email or social media. 

This digital shift inevitably leads to an increased use of IT by the whole school community and because 

of this, we invite you to attend an ‘ICT Support Drop In’ session.  Members of Viking’s IT team will be on 

hand to offer support for any of your IT needs (be it school related or not!)  We cannot promise a ‘magic 

wand’ but will certainly offer advice, look to ‘fix’ and find solutions if we can, whether this be on your 

laptop, phone or ipad and may include assisting you to: 

 download & gain a better understanding of our MCAS app (My Child at School) 

 get online & set up accounts 

 access educational websites your child may use to support their home learning 

 navigate our website, including how to keep up to date with class blogs 

 assist with installing ‘parent controls’ to limit your child’s screen time 

SAVE THE DATE…The ‘IT Drop In’ session dates are as follows: 

Wednesday 26th February | 8.30am – 10.30am | Ramsgate Arts Primary School 

Thursday 27th February | 8.30am – 10.30am | Upton Junior School 

Friday 28th February | 8.30am – 10.30am | Chilton Primary School  

You are more than welcome to attend a session at any of our schools (even if different to the one your 

child attends) if it is more convenient for you. Please arrive at the school office in the first instance. 

If I can be of any assistance in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me: 

Harvie.palmer@vikingacademytrust.com  

Kind regards 

Mr Harvie Palmer 

Viking Academy Trust IT Manager 

 

Chilton Lane 

Ramsgate 

Kent 

CT11 0LQ 

T. 01843 597695 

F. 01843 852872 
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